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March 1, 2023 

 

Re. Tribal Self Goverance Advisory Committee Alaska Representatives 

 

Dear Ms. Dotomain,  

 

As an Tribally-Elected Leader, I write on behalf of the Alaska Native Health Board and the Alaska 

Tribal Health Compact, to appoint the following Alaska area representatives, Ms. Carolyn 

Crowder as the Primary Representative, Ms. Ileen Sylvester as the Alternate Representative, and 

Ms. Alberta Unok and Mr. Jim Roberts as the Technical Representatives.  

 

Contact information:  

 

Carolyn Crowder 

Yakutat Tlingit Tribes 

Email: crowder@j2sg.org  

Phone: 907-952-4184 

 

Ileen Sylvester 

VP Executive Tribal Services 

Southcentral Foundation 

Email: isylvester@scf.com  

Phone: 907-229-4660 

 

Alberta Unok  

President/CEO 

Alaska Native Health Board  

Email: aunok@anhb.org   

Phone: (907) 727-7467  

 

Jim Roberts 

Senior Executive, Intergovernmental Affairs  

Alaska Native Tribal Health Consortium  

Email: jcroberts@anthc.org  

Phone: 503-347-7664 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Alberta Unok, 

President/CEO, Alaska Native Health Board at (907) 729-7510 or aunok@anhb.org.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Chief William F. Smith, Chairman 

Alaska Native Health Board 

Tribally-Elected Leader of the Valdez Native Tribe
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